
 

 

Men of Excellence served as a host for the Excellus Blue Cross and 

Blue Shield Diversity & Inclusion Summer College Internship 

Program 

 

On Thursday, March 7, 2019 in the Empire Room 18 Men of Excellence and some 

students from the Black Student Union participated in a special presentation on 

Summer Internship opportunities at Excellus Blue Cross and Blue Shield.     

Amy Hoffarth, CDP, Diversity Student Programs Specialist Talent Acquisition, 

delivered a dynamitic and informative presentation on the various career 

opportunities available throughout the company.  

Students were enlightened and enjoyed the information that was shared during the 

presentation. 

 

 


